
  

  

 

Happenings for the week of August 2nd 

 

  

 

Sunday, August 2nd 

10am Worship Service - Elder Dan Gazelka 

Tuesday, August 4th 

6:30am - Men's Prayer 

7:00pm - Elders' Meeting 

Wednesday, August 5th 

5:00pm - Ruby's Pantry - Will begin distribution early if ready (closer to 4?) 

Thursday, August 6th 

7:00pm - Celebrate Recovery at Clear Waters Life Center, Clearbrook 

(A confidential group for men & women to gain freedom from their hurts, hang-ups, and habits) Contact CWLC with questions 218-776-2789 

Friday, August 7th 

4:00-7:00pm - CWLC Taste of the Fair Event in Gonvick. Scroll down for details. 

 

 

Join us for another Ruby's Pantry. Anyone who eats is welcome to come and claim a 

share. Bring $20 and receive way more than $20 worth of groceries. Most up to date 

information is posted on our Ruby's Pantry - Clearbrook Facebook page.  



 

We are always looking for more volunteers....wanting to volunteer? Head to 

rubyspantry.org and fill out an application, Pastor Nathan will be in touch with you. We 

are so thankful to all our volunteers thus far. We could not do it without you.  

 

 

 

Clear Water's Life Center is having a "Taste of the Fair" event in August at their 

Gonvick location. There will be yard games, and game stations for kids set up outside. 

Plus, free samples of brick oven pizza prepared on site in their new brick oven. Contact 

them at 218-776-2789 with questions. 

 

 



 

Ongoing Announcements Below 

 

 

 

Streaming Services 

We will continue to stream our services live 

on Facebook and YouTube for anyone unable to make it to our 

service here at the church. 

 

  

 

 

 

Prayer Ministry 

The Sunday morning prayer team will be available to pray with 

people during the service in the nursery. Those not attending are 

still able to call or text 218-248-2522 for prayer. Please no calls 

during the service. If you text, a prayer minister will call you back 

when available. 
 

 

*CFC also has an e-mail prayer chain. People are welcome to e-mail us with any requests and they will be 

sent out to our e-mail list. If you would like to be a part of the prayer list, please e-mail us as well. Click below 

or e-mail cfcprayers@gmail.com.  

E-mail in a Prayer request or Sign up here  

 

 

 

Children’s Ministry 

• Nursery and Children’s Ministry will not be available for a 

season at the church. Resource packets will be available 

weekly for each child. 

• The nursing mothers’ room will be available with a max 

occupancy of 2. An additional area will be setup for 

nursing mothers in classroom 1 in the education wing. 

• Check out the e-newsletter for more details on what is 

happening with CM. 

https://www.facebook.com/CountryFaithChurch/
https://youtu.be/vbY4cHwUwMI
mailto:cfcprayers@gmail.com


 

• There is a private Facebook group created by Nicky 

Ubert with tips story time, and resources. 

• For additional support, resources or questions contact 

Nicky at childrensministry@countryfaith.org, 218-776-

3367. 

 

 

 

 

Elevate Youth Ministry 

Stay up to date on the Elevate Youth Facebook page and on the 

band app. Pastor Brad is willing to pray or counsel with any youth 

or parents anytime.  If you are not receiving communications or 

are wishing to talk to him, you can contact him at 218-776-

3367 or bradbinder@countryfaith.org 
 

 

 

 

Engage Life Groups 

Our life groups are an important part of keeping you 

connected to our church family. Our small groups are still 

actively engaging with one another. If you aren’t connected 

in a Life Group and have a desire to be, or have any 

questions, please talk to Pastor Nathan. You can contact 

him at 218-776-3367 or nathannordlund@countryfaith.org 
 

 

 

 

Men’s Prayer 

Meets weekly on Tuesday mornings at 6:30. Come and stay for as long as you're able. All men 

are welcome to attend.  

 

mailto:childrensministry@countryfaith.org
mailto:bradbinder@countryfaith.org


 

 

Giving 

• Please place donations in one of the offering boxes at 

the church. Make checks payable to CFC, cash will need 

to be placed in a filled-out envelope if wanting it on your 

year end giving statement. 

• Mail your donation to us at PO Box 41, Clearbrook, MN 

56634.  

 

Give online 

 

 

E-mail the church office 

 

CFC's Website 

 

Facebook 

 

Youtube  
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